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Memo 
To: Baptism coordinators; deacons; pastors 

From: James Cavanagh, Director 

Date: January 17, 2020 

Re: New Order of Baptism – workshop Thurs., March 5 at 7:00 p.m. 

The new Order of Baptism of Children is now available for use in the dioceses of the United States 

of America beginning on the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord, February 2, 2020; its use 

becomes mandatory on Easter Sunday, April 12, 2020.  You can order your copy here: 

https://www.ltp.org/products/details/OBCRE/order-of-baptism-of-children-ritual-edition 

 

The Office of Worship together with the Office of Family and Faith Formation will be offering a 

free workshop on the new ritual book. We will also be outlining “best practices” in terms of 

welcoming, preparing, and following up with families so that the whole process of baptismal prep 

is more nurturing and pastoral.   

 

The workshop will take place Thur., Mar. 5 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Pastoral Center, 2110 Broadway. 

Anyone with a bent toward evangelization is encouraged to attend.  

 

To register, click here:  https://neworderofbaptism.eventbrite.com 

 

Thank you! 

 

James Cavanagh, Director 

Office of Worship  
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